
Feedback during full or partial school closure 

 

We have adapted our feedback policy to suit different circumstances which may arise due to Covid-

19. 

 

Year group self-isolating 

In the event of a whole or part year group having to self-isolate, feedback will continue to be set as 

normal and in line with the existing policy.   

 

Full or partial school closure 

In the event that the school is closed and students move to remote learning for an extended period, 

students will be asked by their teachers to submit some pieces of work that they complete in their live 

lessons.  This will not be every piece of work and frequency will vary from subject to subject.  Teachers 

will explain to students how to submit the work – this might be via Show My Homework (SatchelOne), 

Teams, or through an external site such as Google Forms.  Teachers will mark these pieces of work 

and provide feedback to the students.  Only these specific pieces of work, which have been designed 

to assess progress, will be marked - this mirrors our Feedback Policy when students are physically in 

school.  In addition to this, students will receive feedback on homework tasks submitted to their 

teachers. 

 


